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Comments: My husband and I are very much opposed to the Forest Service's proposal to overhaul  the 1994

Northwest Forest Plan. We were informed this change would increase logging on federal lands by 33% to 200%.

It is our belief that the NWFP has helped restore  damage done by unsustainable logging, and undoing the

protections that plan provides would be a grave mistake.

 

These lands belong to all of us.  We are counting on you to do the right thing and not gut the NWFP.

 

 


